To Members, Interested Regulators and Interested Parties of the Receivership and Insolvency (E) Task Force:
[bookmark: _GoBack] At the Summer and Fall National Meetings, the Task Force made recommendations related to the Macro Prudential Initiative.  The recommendations include considering methods to encourage states to adopt provisions in receivership and guaranty fund laws that promote effectiveness and consistency, particularly with respect to receiverships of insurers operating in multiple states.  The first step in this process is to identify these key provisions.
 Please submit your suggestions for a list of key provisions that states should have in its laws to promote effectiveness and consistency in receiverships impacting multiple states.  Comments may refer to NAIC Model Law provisions, or specific receivership or guaranty fund laws.
 For your reference, related NAIC model laws (#555, #520, and #540) are available at: https://www.naic.org/prod_serv_model_laws.htm
 Please submit your comments electronically to jkoenigsman@naic.org by Friday, February 7, 2020.
 

